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Office of the Public Safety Director 
 
 

   
Dear Ms. Steverson, 

   
Please accept this letter as my personal support for Keiser University’s 

intention to purchase and implement the MILO Range M-SATS simulator for 
situational awareness, use of force, and tactical judgment training system. 
 

The value to have students who are pursuing a future in law enforcement, 
whether CJ, Crime Scene, Accounting, IT, or Cyber Forensics is tremendous and 
can only serve to better prepare for future careers in the Criminal Justice system. 
Additionally, this would be of great value to the Winter Haven Police Department 
for training and development. 
 

I would like to ask that great consideration be given for funds to assist 
Keiser for the purchase of these simulators for the Lakeland campus.  
 

With more than five years of continued work with your office and Keiser 
University as a whole, I am confident that this purchase would be of great benefit.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charlie Bird 

 Director of Public Safety 
 (former Chief of Police) 
 City of Winter Haven, Fl. 
 

 


